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This week we have been learning all about rabbits. 

We have explored where they live, what they eat 

and when we might see them. 

At Brambles we like to introduce 6 new key words 

and this week their favourite word of the week was 

fluffle…… perhaps you could ask your child what it 

means. 

There have been some incredible rabbit pictures 

being created on our art table using a variety of 

paint colours, potatoes, cutters and paintbrushes. 

We also had a wonderful visit from our Year 6 

buddies, who came over to pre-school and helped us 

to make some rice crispy nests with marshmallow 

bunny tails. 

 

 

Our number of the week:  0 

Our key words: Rabbit, kitten, fluffle, burrow, 

hutch and crepuscular. 

 

Something Special 
 

We wish you all a wonderful Easter half term with 

your families. 

 

Please do send your keyworkers any pictures of your 

adventures over half term as we would love to see 

them and share them at carpet time. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

This Week’s Learning 

 

 
 

Carpet Time  

Stories: Rabbits Spring Adventure by 

Anita Loughrey and Nature Trail by 

Benjamin Zephaniah 
 

Song: Little Peter Rabbit 

 
 

Rhyme: 5 Little Bunnies  

 

 

Please ensure your child’s belongings are all 

labelled. This includes their hats, mittens and 

snoods. 

Please can the children not play on the grassed 

area and wall out the front of Brambles to avoid 

walking mud into the setting. 

Thank you.  

 

 

 

Monday 17th April 

First day of Summer Term 

 

Friday 5th May 

Family picnic to celebrate The Coronation 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 


